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The Public works crew has been working to get all the vehicles and equipment ready for 
the winter months and upcoming snow season. This time of year, our main priority is to 
maintain and keep roads clear and as safe as possible for all who travel them. We also use 
this time of year to catch up on some of the smaller projects we haven’t been able to get 
in the past months. Along with fixing and normal maintenance on our fleet. Some of the 
projects we have completed in the past weeks are. 
 
 

• Maintenances on the Sand Shed  
• Painting Plows and wings  
• Various welding projects  
• Organizing and cleaning up our yard  
• Stock piling materials  
• Cutting Brush  
• Spreading Gravel on Gravel roads  
• Plowing and Sanding roads  

 
The public works will continue to make plowing and sanding our priority to ensure safe 
travel. We are also going to be working on some road side mowing in numerous places 
throughout town. The purpose of this is to improve visibility and help with drainage by 
controlling some of the over growth of small trees and vegetation in the ditches and right 
of way of our roads.  
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 


